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October 09, 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Youth Ministry Coordinators, 
 
One of our largest youth gatherings, Fired Up Confirmation Conference, is happening the 
North State (NS) on Sunday, October 27 from 2-6pm at State Theater, Red Bluff. Please 
keep the youth participants, adult chaperones, event staff and talents in your prayers.  
 
The Jubilee Year – Pilgrims of Hope is around the corner, which begins on December 24, 
2024 with opening of the Holy Door in Rome and continuing throughout 2025 until the closing on 
December 24, 2025. At the diocesan level, we are working with parishes to prepare for this 
significant milestone in the Universal Church. More information will be sent out next month to 
prepare our diocese for this celebratory season. In the meantime, I encourage you to visit the 
Jubilee Year - Pilgrims of Hope Information page on the USCCB website. You will find great 
resources to learn about the Jubilee Year and to start thinking about how you and your youth 
ministry community can fully participate and live out what our Holy Father is calling us to be: 
Pilgrims of Hope.  
 
May God bless you as you continue to serve young people! 

 
Blessings, 
 
Steve Do 
Coordinator 
Youth Ministry & Digital Engagement 
(916) 733-0151 
sdo@scd.org 
www.scd.org 
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